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October 28, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

The Guyana Ex-Police Association of Canada (GEPAC) would like to share an afternoon of appreciation with you and 

members of your esteemed organization at our Annual Remembrance Brunch via Zoom. 

Date: Sunday, November 7, 2021 

Time: 1:00 PM to 2:30 PM 

Location: Zoom 

 

We are asking that you kindly distribute this invite to the executive and general membership of your organization so they can 

also join us.   

 

The afternoon promises to be well-attended with various activities, thus giving you a wonderful opportunity to meet with 

members of the Guyana Ex-Police Association, their families, friends and supporters via Zoom. 

 

Details of this Zoom celebration are as follows: 

 

Date: November 7, 2021 

Time: 1:00 PM to 2:30 PM 

  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89491929472?pwd=V05aZlNlbkVycXRRM1JuNjRtSDZhdz09 

 

 

Please contact Julia Daniels at Juliasinclair@msn.com or 416.557.4177 if you need more information and thanks for your 

assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Julia Daniels  

Public Relations Officer 

GEPAC 
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